Debra Thomeson

From: Nancy Murrison <nmurrison71@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 6:57 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Borough responsibility for employee limitations

July 4th, 2016 was a wake up call for anyone in government or business who has employees. When people are in our
employ, the responsibility of the employer is to make certain that they are fully capable to safely handle the work they
are asked to do both for themselves and others around them.

The individual who was driving the van for the borough that day had been an employee of my business until he had a
seizure during work. When we became aware of the issue, he was sent to the medical facility and returned with
limitations that would interfere with his performing his job duties safely. We released the employee.

I hope the Borough will consider reevaluating it’s policy for when issues such as this arise so something as devastating as
what happened 7/4/16 can never happen in the future.

Nancy Murrison



